HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
Good Morning Everyone!
Today is Tuesday, January 11, 2022.
I hope you all had a fun holiday with your families. I sure did!
As you know, we are kicking 2022 off with Home Learning.
Each day you will have four tasks to complete.
They are:
1) Read To Self or Read To Someone one of your Good Fit Books
2) Complete 1 Writing activity (Gr1-Check Mrs. Newman’s page, Gr2- Choice Board) 
3) Complete 1 Math activity (Gr. 1-Choice Board, Gr 2-Check Mrs. Newman’s page)
4) Finally, do something that makes you smile!  
Here are some ideas: bundle up and head outside to play, bake a yummy treat, play a board/card game, curl up and watch a show, draw a picture, build something with Lego/Blocks 

Once we return to school, I will be checking to see what tasks you completed. 
I will be calling you all sometime this week to check in and hear about your Christmas vacation. If you’d like to send me a message or some pictures you can email me (with some help from an adult of course). I’d really love that. My email address is jodi.sobey@nbed.nb.ca
Stay Safe Everyone! 
Love, Mrs. Sobey 



Dear Parents,
Pick up for Learning Packs will be today (Tuesday, January 11th) between 10:00-2:00. If you are unable to come by during this time frame, let me know and we can plan for a time that is convenient in your world. Please if you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to either email (jodi.sobey@nbed.nb.ca)  or call me (778-6080). 
Mrs. J Sobey


